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September 09, 2015

National Stock Exchange of India Limited

Exchange Plaza, C-1 Block G

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) Mumbai — 400051
email ID: cmlist@nse.co.in

BSE Limited

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers

Dalal Street

Mumbai — 400001

email ID: corp.relations@bseindia.com

Ref: Bharti Airtel Limited (532454 / BHARTIARTL)
Sub: Media statement

Dear Sir / Madam,
Please take note of following media statement being issued by the Company:

New Delhi, September 09, 2015: In compliance with Clause 36 of Listing Agreement,
please take note of following media statement being issued by the Company:

Axiata Group Berhad ("Axiata") and Bharti Airtel Limited (“Bharti”) (collectively “Parties”) wish
to announce that they have entered into an exclusive discussion to explore the possibility of
combining the business operations of their telecommunication subsidiaries in Bangladesh;
namely, Robi Axiata Limited and Airtel Bangladesh Limited.

There is no certainty that this discussion will lead into the execution of binding definitive
agreements between the Parties.

This announcement is to facilitate the on-going discussions and exchanges of information
between the Parties, including but not limited to discussions with the relevant regulatory
authorities.

Axiata and Bharti will issue further announcement in the event there is any material
development on this matter.

Kindly take the same on record.

Thanking You,

Sincerely Yours,

For Bharti Airtel Limited

Rajendra Chopra
Bharti Airtel Limited

\?{;pany Secretary
(a Bharti Enterprise)
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